



'The JAM Club' (short for Jesus and me) will be starting again on Wednesdays, commencing Wednesday 11th January 2017 from 3.30 to 4.30pm. This is open to all pupils from Year 3 upwards. It will be an opportunity to have fun together and to explore more about what we believe and what makes us who we are through outdoor activities, stories, reflective times, crafts, songs and games.

No club on Wednesday 1st March (parent consultation meetings)

This club will be run by Becca Lees a Family Networker from Selly Oak Methodist Church with help on occasions from Rev. Jim Cox from St. Mary's Church. If your child is interested in joining, please sign and complete the slip below as soon as possible. There is no charge for this club but numbers are limited to 15.



St Mary's CE Primary School JAM CLUB

Child's Name	Class
would like to join the Jam club to 3.30pm until 4.30pm.	be held on Wednesdays after school at
Emergency contact No	
Medical details/allergies	
I/We give consent for my child to necessary during club time.	go to St Mary's Church as and when
Signed	Date